
Snaw White 

On Friday the 1st of February P5 performed Snaw White to parents, 
family and friends for our class assembly. They boys and girls worked 
incredibly hard and I’m sure you’ll all agree the performance was 
outstanding! 

I’m wouldn’t be surprised if Hollywood calls for some of the P5 boys 
and girls in Clober –well done!   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


